
All Our Staff Has Been Vaccinated. But Due
to the Increase of COVID Variant Cases,

All People Entering the Building 
Must Once Again Wear a Mask. 

 
The Health of Everyone is our Top Priority!

Thank-you for Your Cooperation! 
 

CALL (937) 293-2141 OR 
RING DOOR BELL TO ENTER...

Face Mask is
Mandatory
to Enter this Building

Wearing a


